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Dear Mr. Gence-Creux, 
 
ACER recently consulted on delimitation on price zones. The input of the Market Parties Platform for 
that consultation has been consolidated in the Eurelectric response. However, in parallel we have 
worked on a more detailed input to the discussion and commissioned a study to Frontier and 
Consentec in order to help us to find the parameters that are influenced by price zone delimitation or 
that influence price zone delimitation. 
 
The result is the report that is attached to this letter. In our view this gives comprehensive overview of 
the factors involved and that should be taken into consideration when assessing price zone 
delimitation. The core of the discussion should be the aim for maximum market efficiency over all 
timeframes. 
 
Obviously we would be very happy to discuss this further with you. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ruud Otter  
 
Chairman Market Parties Platform 
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Attached document: Frontier/Consentec report “Bidding zone configuration”, November 2013 
 
A copy of this letter has been sent to: 
• EU DG Energy 
• Pentalateral Energy Forum 
• ENTSO-E 
 


